Executive Summary:  	YHS Band to Ireland

Summary
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Youngsville High School Marching Band is seeking permission to travel to Ireland in the Spring of 2013 to participate in three performances.  This trip would be led by Mrs. Scheid, Marching Band Director and music teacher for the Warren County School District.  Mrs. Scheid has made contact with the same company that she used for a prior trip several years ago, the Atlantic Group Tours.  The information that they have provided to her is attached to the field trip request for Board review.  
Mrs. Scheid has identified a number of chaperones that would be in keeping with District practice.  In addition, she is planning to offer students a number of opportunities for fundraising to support the cost of the trip.  Students would be missing five days of school which does comply with our typical procedural recommendation for educational trips.   
Information about medical and liability insurance for the protection of the District is being sought by Mr. Grosch and will be added to this summary as soon as it is available.  
Recommended Motion:

That the Board of School Directors approves travel to Ireland from March 13, 2013 – March 20, 2013 for the YHS Marching Eagles Band.  
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